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PUBLIC NOTICE AND NEWS RELEASE 

Water Treatment Plant 
 

 

(INTERNATIONAL FALLS, MN), Monday, June 2, 2022 – 4:00 P.M.    

 

The City of International Falls has received numerous inquiries about the status of the 

International Falls Water Treatment Plant given area flooding.  As a reminder, we are committed 

to providing high-quality water to our residents and the surrounding area.   

The City of International Falls continues to monitor area flooding and is taking preemptive 

measures to ensure the Water Treatment Plant is protected and is not compromised. At this time, 

neither the Water Treatment Plant nor its water quality is in jeopardy of being compromised.  We 

will continue to provide updates as necessary. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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